
 

 

September 9, 2022 

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,  

The purpose of this email is to provide an update on road construction on Kings Highway.   

Arrival: The district has been advised beginning Monday, September 12th, there will be a detour on 

Kings Hwy from Cedar Road to Cohawkin Road from 7:00am-9:00am for cars.  Buses will be 

permitted to pass through.    

Dismissal:  On Kings Highway from Cedar Road to Cohawkin Road , there will be a one lane 

flagging/ stop and go operation in place for buses and cars.  This could impact the times buses 

arrive on and leave campus.  Should your student’s bus leave campus late, you will be notified via 

text message that the bus is delayed and again when the bus leaves campus.  

At this time, there is no end date for this work.  Should the district be provided any updated 

information next week, we will notify families. Have a wonderful weekend!  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans  

 

 

  

 


